
Public Input Request Notice For:   

2nd year of the Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 

State Fiscal Year 2026 
 

The Kokomo and Howard County Governmental Coordinating Council (KHCGCC) has 
developed the second year of the two-year Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) and is 
seeking public input.   
 
The public comment period will be open from February 11, 2025, to March 10, 2025. In 
person meetings will be held:   
  
Tuesday February 11, 2025, 9am -4pm 
Thursday February 20, 2025, 9am -4pm 
  
Meeting location is 219 E Sycamore, Kokomo IN 46901 
 
If you’re unable to attend in person, you may view and comment until March 10, 2025, on 
our website kokomompo.com, by calling the KHCGCC office at 765-456-2338, or by email: 
tcorn@kokomompo.com. 

 
Tammy Corn, Executive Director 

KHCGCC, MPO 

765-456-2338 
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